
 
 

 

  STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA 

  DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
ROY COOPER  J.R. “JOEY” HOPKINS 

 

GOVERNOR   SECRETARY 
 

Mailing Address: 
NC DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
DIVISION OF HIGHWAYS  
5505 BARBADOS BOULEVARD 
CASTLE HAYNE, NC 28429-5647 

Telephone: (910) 341-2001 
Fax: (910) 675-0143 

Customer Service:  1-877-368-4968 
 

Website: www.ncdot.gov 

                                                  Location: 
5505 BARBADOS BOULEVARD 

CASTLE HAYNE, NC  28429-5647 
 

 

 
August 13, 2024 
 
NOTIFICATION OF REJECTION 
 
ICRO Enterprises, Inc. 
1629 Richmond Meadow Court 
Loganville, GA 30052 
 
Contract No.:   D3POC0215 
WBS Element: On Call 
Counties:   Onslow, Pender, Duplin, Sampson, Brunswick, and New Hanover 
TIP #:   n/a 
Description:  On Call Bridge Maintenance Crew Member 
 
ATTN.: 
 
 
This is to inform you that the Division has rejected your bid on the subject project Let on 
8/1/2024.  It was verified with the NCDOT Prequalification’s Management Unit that your 
company was not prequalified in work codes related to bridge maintenance activities at the time 
your bid was received.  See the attached letter from Prequalification Management. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jonathan W. Mitchell 
Division Contract Engineer 
 
 
 
cc: Trevor Carroll, PE 
 Katie E. Hite, PE  
 Anthony Law 
 Dan Cumbo, PE 
  
  
 

 

http://www.ncdot.gov/


 
Mailing Address: 
NC DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
PREQUALIFICATION MANAGEMENT  
1509 MAIL SERVICE CENTER 
RALEIGH, NC  27699-1509 

Website: www.ncdot.gov Location: 
1020 BIRCH RIDGE DRIVE 

BUILDING B 
RALEIGH, NC 27610 
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January 30, 2024 
 
EBONY HAM 
ICRO ENTERPRISES INC 
1629 RICHMOND MEADOW CT 
LOGANVILLE, GA  30052 
 
Dear EBONY HAM: 
 
Subject: Approval as a PO Prime Contractor / Subcontractor 
 
The information you submitted to the Department for approval as a PO Prime Contractor / 
Subcontractor has been reviewed and your firm has been approved for the following work codes: 
 
001605:TEMPORARY SILT FENCE 
001651:SELECTIVE TREE REMOVAL/TRIMMING 
001660:SEEDING & MULCHING 
001670:LANDSCAPE PLANTING 
006020:STREET SWEEPING 
 
 
Accordingly, the Department considers your firm prequalified as a PO Prime Contractor / 
Subcontractor until 01/31/2025.  Failure to renew or requalify will result in removal from our 
prequalified contractors’ list. 
 
If at any time prior to your next renewal date there is a change in any information for your firm, 
please proceed to the following website and submit a notice of change in your firm’s information:   
 

https://apps.ncdot.gov/Vendor/Prequal/Login.aspx 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Prequalification Management 
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